
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
CASHLESS SYSTEM @ CASHIER’S OFFICE 

EFFECTIVE 1ST FEBRUARY 2018 
 
 

1. Effective from 1st February 2018, the University Cashier’s Office will adopt 
cashless system in all course fee payment transactions.  
  

2. However, cash payment of RM500 and below is still accepted for 
miscellaneous charges but is restricted up to a maximum of RM500 per day 
for each student. 
 

3. Students (and parents) who have Malaysian bank accounts are 
encouraged to pay online using JomPAY which is fast, convenient and 
secured.  Details of your payment will be automatically notified to the 
University. 
 

4. For other type of payment options or details on how to use JomPAY, please 
visit http://fees.curtin.edu.my/payment/ 
 


